
STATION VIEW 

MEDICAL 

CENTRE 

Tel:  0844 477 8914 
Fax: 01388 452719  

29a Escomb Road, 

Bishop Auckland 

Co Durham 

DL14 6AB 

The Eden Centre 

Victoria Lane, Coundon 

Tel:  0844 477 8915 

Bishop Auckland Surgery 

      

    Mon – Open 7.30am – 7.00pm 

(surgery times: 7.30am – 8am, 8.30am 

– 12pm, 3pm - 5.30pm & 6pm - 7pm) 

Tues – Open 8.30am – 5.30pm 

(surgery times: 8.30am – 12pm & 3pm 

– 5.30pm) 

Wed – Open 8.30am – 5.30pm 

(surgery times: 8.30am – 12pm & 3pm 

– 5.30pm 

Thurs – Open 7.30am – 5.30pm 

(surgery times: 7.30am – 8.00am, 

8.30am – 12pm, 3pm – 5.30pm 

Fri – Open 8.30am – 5.30pm 

(surgery times: 8.30am – 12pm & 3pm 

– 5.30pm 
 Tel:  0844 477 8914 

 

     Coundon Surgery 

     Monday to Friday 

     8.00am – 12.00pm and  
 

2.00pm to 4.30pm Mon, Tues & Fri 
 

Closed Wed & Thurs afternoons 
 

Tel:  0844 477 8915 

USEFUL TELEPHONE NUMBERS 

 

Address: 

Urgent care centre 455455 

NHS direct  0845 4647 

Hospitals 

Bishop Auckland  01388 455000 

Darlington  01325 380100 

Durham   0191 333 2333 

James Cook  01642 850850 

Chemists 

M&M   662888 

M&M (Newgate)  450943 

Alliance   603241 

Boots   603145 

Co-op   602069 

Hancocks  772280 

Welsh   604300 

Chambers  603447 

Lloyds   01429 866023 

 

Website 

www.stationviewmedicalcentre.co.uk 

 



 

Dr Gordon Bolton (M) MB ChB  MRCGP 

Special Interest: Elderly Care 

 

Dr Andrew Hetherington (M)   MB BS  

MRCP  MRCGP  DRCOG 

Special Interests:  Asthma and  

Cardiovascular Disease 

 

Dr Elizabeth Eccleston (F) MB ChB  

MRCGP  DRCOG  DCH 

Special Interests: Diabetes, Family    

Planning, Child Health 

 

Dr Nari Pindolia (M) MB BS  MRCGP  

Dip Acup (Beijing)     Dip Pall Med 

Special Interests:  Acupuncture,           

Palliative Care 

 

Dr Poornima Nair (F) MB BS  MRCOG  

DFFP  MRCGP 

Special Interests: Women’s Health,    

Contraception 

Wherever possible, please make requests for 

home visits before 10.00am.  Home visiting 

takes much more time than surgery             

attendance and we ask all patients to attend   

surgery wherever possible  

At weekends, Bank Holidays or between 

6.00pm and 8.00am the following morning, 

please call the Urgent Care Centre on 455455.  

We operate appointment only systems at 
both sites.  In compliance with Government 
targets, you will be able to see a doctor within 

48 hrs. 

Requests for repeat prescriptions should be 
brought to surgery at least 48 hours before 
collection (please use the post boxes; one at 
the main door and the other at the bridge en-

trance).   

We offer all types of immunisations and    
vaccinations including holiday   vaccinations 
such as Yellow Fever.  The Practice holds 
asthma, diabetic, blood pressure, smoking 
cessation, antenatal, physiotherapy, weight 
reduction, well man, well woman and acu-
puncture clinics.  We also offer a full Family 

Planning and cervical cytology service. 

When referred by your GP, you will be able to 
see a physiotherapist,  chiropodist,             
dietician, nurses or counsellor in surgery if 
appropriate.  There are also several other 

specialist clinics. 

If you have been asked by your Doctor  to ring 

for results of investigations, please note that 

results can be given to the  patient only and 

not another person telephoning on their behalf.  

Please call after 2.30 pm for results.  

The Practice Manager, Mr. David Clarke, and 
his administrative support team work hard to 
ensure the smooth and efficient running of 
the practice  to  give our patients the best 

possible service. 

 

The nursing team comprises of  a nurse prac-
titioner, practice nurses, district nurses, 
health visitors and a midwife, who, together 
with the doctors and support staff, complete 

the Primary Care Team. 

Telephone requests may be made for repeat 
prescriptions on 0844 477 8914 between 

9.30am and 6 pm only.   

Prescriptions requests can also be made via 
our practice website,  please visit 
www.stationviewmedicalcentre.co.uk for 

further information. 

Our prescriptions are computer generated.  

If you wish, we can arrange for your             

prescription to be collected by a local     

chemist.  Please speak to the receptionist who 
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